
EfCCNa Fellows 2019  

During the 8th EfCCNa congress in Ljubljana 2 new honorary Fellows were awarded. These 2 highly 

motivated and inspirational persons have had lasting contribution to the growth, establishment and profile 

of EfCCNa. Very warm congratulations from EfCCNa family to Prof Bronagh Blackwood, EfCCNa President 

and Irene Harth, EfCCNa council member ❤! 

IRENE HARTH, GERMANY 

Irene has been Council Member representing the European 

Society of Paediatric & Neonatal Intensive Care (ESPNIC) 

from 2009. Since then she has actively been available for 

EfCCNa purposes. 
 

She has been, and still is, a reliable team player in all projects 

she has been taken part of. 
 

Irene is chair of promotion group and editor of the newsletter.  

She has taken part in the Erasmus+ project MICE-ICU.  
 

EfCCNa website and social media accounts would not look like 

this without her contributions. She is passionate about her 

work as a paediatric critical care nurse.  

Her heart is pure gold.   

 

 

 

BRONAGH BLACKWOOD, NORTHERN IRELAND 
 

Bronagh has been Council Member representing the BACCN 

from 2003 and she has held the post of Vice President for 

eight years (2006-14).  
 

Since 2014 she is in the position of EfCCNa President.  
  

Some examples of her contribution for EfCCNa: 
  

She has drawn up the EfCCNa Strategy for 2020  

document;  

she established the Critical Care Doctoral European Nurses 

(CC-DEN) group;  

she has chaired several Scientific Committees for EfCCNa 

Congresses. 
 

Her driving force in all EfCCNa projects etc. is huge.  

She is a born leader.  

  


